Alfred University-Nazareth men€ps tennis matches postponed
4/09/07

ALFRED, NY -- The Alfred University men's tennis team's matches against visiting Nazareth, scheduled for this
afternoon at 4 p.m. on the AU campus, have been postponed due to inclement weather. The matches will be played

Monday, April 16, at 4 p.m. at Alfred. AU is in action next on Wednesday, April 11, at 3:30 p.m. at home against
Ithaca.



